Mallaig Harbour Authority
Notice to Mariners: 01/25
Sgeir Dhearg Lighthouse


Notice is hereby given that, as of Monday 10th March, there is an ongoing issue with the Sgeir Dhearg Lighthouse on the approach to Mallaig Harbour. 
The lighthouse is sometimes flashing erratically and sometimes unlit. Investigations are ongoing, and further information will be provided when the cause of the issue has been identified. In the meantime, all Mariners are advised to take extra care on the approach to Mallaig Harbour. 
If you are in any doubt about the approach, the Harbour Office can be contacted on VHF Channel 09 during office hours. 
Further information is available from the Harbour Master.
James McLean
Harbour Master
Mallaig Harbour Authority, Harbour Buildings, Mallaig PH41 4QB
Tel: 01687 462154
Email: info@mallaigharbourauthority.com




